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Wandsworth Primary Panathlon and Mini-Boccia  
     

Belleville Wix Academy is driven to introduce pupils to new sports. Pupils from 

years 3, 4 and 5 recently represented our school at the Wandsworth Primary 

Panathlon at Southfields Academy. 

The event was run as part of the Project Ability in Central London which aims to 

allow more young children to take part in inclusive sports. The children had the 

chance to try out and compete in accessible variations of boccia, kurling, volleybat 

and target cricket and more! 

All our pupils showed great sportsmanship and they came away with the second 

place trophy! We hope that it will inspire them and others to engage in more sport 

in the future. 

 

 
Pupils represented Belleville Wix at all-new sporting tournament on Wednesday 10th 

November. Boccia is a sport that has recently been added to the Paralympic Games 

and this tournament gave our pupils a chance to compete in a completely new sport.  

Two teams of three pupils from Years 3, 4 and 5 took part alongside teams from many 

schools across the borough and they took on the challenge with a fantastic attitude.  

Although they didn't qualify for the finals, all pupils showed great sportsmanship 

throughout the initial group matches. We hope this will inspire pupils to take on new 

sporting opportunities in the future. 


